RECEIVED

FEB **06** 2019

HEALTI: FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

February 5, 2019

Ms. Courtney Avery Administrator Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 West Jefferson Street, 2nd Floor Springfield, IL 62761

Re:

Notice of Project Completion

<u>Exemption #E-050-18 - Louis A. Weiss Memorial Hospital, Chicago</u> <u>Exemption #E-051-18 - West Suburban Medical Center, Oak Park</u>

Exemption #E-052-18 -Westlake Hospital, Melrose Park

Dear Ms. Avery:

This letter certifies that the exemptions listed above for the change of ownership of Louis A. Weiss Memorial Hospital, West Suburban Medical Center, and Westlake Hospital were completed on January 28, 2019. The change of ownership was completed in accordance with the key terms contained in the applications.

This letter is intended to complete the project close-out process for the above-mentioned exemption permits. If further information or action is needed, please contact Anne Murphy at (617) 378-4368.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Orzano-

President

SRC Hospital Investments II, LLC

cc: Anne M. Murphy, Esq.